
 
 
 
 

March 9, 2015 

Dear Emily Chew, 

The Chinese Overseas Flagship Selection Committee has completed the application review of the Chinese 
Overseas Flagship Capstone Program.  As in past years, students from various participating Flagship 
institutions will be completing their direct enrollment component at Nanjing University or Tianjin Normal 
University through the Nanjing or Tianjin Chinese Flagship Center.  The Chinese Overseas Flagship Selection 
Committee is pleased to inform you that you have been accepted into the Nanjing Flagship program beginning 
Fall 2015. Congratulations! 

Please note that your admission to the program overseas is contingent upon successful completion of your 
admissions conditions. Your home institution will determine whether you have successfully fulfilled all 
requirements to continue overseas. This letter serves as an initial acceptance letter.  

American Councils for International Education will begin processing and mailing acceptance materials to 
students. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Vivian Hou 
at vhou@americancouncils.org or (202) 833-7522. 

Congratulations on your admittance to the program. We look forward to working with you! 

 

On behalf of  Chinese Overseas Flagship     Nanjing Chinese Flagship Center 
  Selection Committee 
  

Brigham Young University  Tianjin Chinese Flagship Center  
Chinese Flagship Center 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Linda Larsen      Vivian Hou 
Program Manager     Program Officer 
Chinese Overseas Flagship Program  Chinese Overseas Flagship Program 
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